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On January 16, 2019 we held an administrative meetings for our Ambassadors for peace in Plateau 

Prefecture. This gathering brought together the senior officials of the prefecture and the main 

administrative heads of the decentralized services of the State. 

 

We had 30 Participants. During the program, the Prefect of the Plateau, Mr. SETONNOUGBO Daniel 

Valère recognized as Ambassadors of Peace and he received the certificate. 

 

The recipient is committed to working for the development of the plateau and building a world of peace 

regardless of race, religion, nationality or culture. 

 

All the participants paid close attention to the papers presented and were very enthusiastic. 

 

 


